
 
 
August 8, 2019 

Middle School Student Council Overview Letter 
 
Dear students and parents: 
 
Welcome to Middle School Student Council for the 2019-20 school year! This year, we’ll be focusing 
on service as the main component of StuCo, with projects throughout the year to support local and 
statewide organizations. We’ll also participate in some NPA-specific service projects, as well as social 
events to bring the middle school student body together as a community. Middle school StuCo is a 
boundless opportunity for students to start to build up their community service experience while 
enjoying awesome activities with friends and NPA faculty. 
 
Some activities this year include: 

● Campus/neighborhood clean up 
● Fundraiser/supply drive for local animal shelters 
● Unique fundraisers/events for lesser known organizations benefiting local communities 
● Social events to bring middle school together 
● Community-building events/activities during school hours 

StuCo Meetings and Events: 
●  StuCo will host a minimum of one project/event per quarter. 
● Meetings will be held every Wednesday at lunch in room 101. 
● Additionally, officers will meet every once per week outside of the regular meetings. 

StuCo Attendance: 
● Members are not allowed to miss more than 4 meetings in a semester. 
● Members are not allowed to miss two meetings in a row without talking to either Ms. McKean 

or Dr. Perkins. Members must attend a minimum of one project/event per semester at which 
they help with both set up and clean up. 
 

Parent donations of time, goods, or financial support are always accepted and very appreciated! If 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact one of us by email (addresses found that the top 
of this page). 
 
If you are interested in becoming a student council member, please fill out a StuCo Membership 
Application and return it to Ms. McKean in room 101 by Friday, September 27​th​. 
 
Let’s work together to make this the best year ever! 😊 
 
Ms. McKean and Dr. Perkins 
MS StuCo Sponsors 
lmckean@northlandprep.org 
cperkins@northlandprep.org 
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